
Early driver’s education can save lives. Studies show that new drivers who 
attend driver’s education and get their license before they turn 18 are less 
likely to be involved in a crash compared to those who get licensed later.

Franklin County teens can now apply to get help to pay for driver’s 
education. These scholarships are limited and will be awarded to eligible 
teens on a first come, first serve basis. 

APPLY TODAY: https://redcap.columbus.gov/
surveys/?s=FKT484D8NNJFCJFP.
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Questions? Contact Anna at 
614-645-2481 or ajpiper@columbus.gov.
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